
 

 

2020 MENTAL HEALTH SUMMIT POSTPONED 
 
3/16/2020 - Living Waters Inc, along with our healthcare sponsors and faith and civic leaders, 

has decided to postpone the “2020 Mental Health Summit” due to COVID-19 (Coronavirus). The 

summit was scheduled for April 16, 2020, and will be rescheduled once we are able to forecast 

an accurate date for the event. The health and well-being of all attendees and event staff is our 

top priority. As we continue to monitor the impact of the virus, we will communicate a new date 

for the summit. 

 

For those of you who have already registered for the event, you will be issued a credit for the 

rescheduled event date. For those who prefer a refund, we are working diligently to refund your 

registration fee as soon as possible. For more information, please feel free to contact us at 704-

944-3119 or email info@livingwatersfa.com. 
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